HNM: Notice of holding General Meeting of Shareholders 2017
On 10 May 2017, Hanoimilk Joint Stock Company announced the notice of holding General Meeting of Shareholders of shareholders of 2017 as follows:

Decide to hold the XVI General Meeting of Shareholders of Hanoimilk Joint Stock Company on 24 Jun 2017 at Bao son Hotel, 50 Nguyen Chi Thanh, Dong Da, Hanoi

Approve the date to record the list of shareholders attending the XVI dated 24 May 2017

